
 

 

Bienvenidos a la clase de Español! Welcome to Spanish class! 

 

Padres y estudiantes (Parents and Students) soy Mrs. Villar (Mrs. V) and I'm glad to 

be the Spanish Teacher at W.S. Hornsby Middle School. Learning a foreign 

languague is an open door to an amazing journey for anyone because it brings with 

it the opportunity to explore a completely different culture through the music, 

gastronomy, history, beliefs and art. All that help us see the world in a wide 

prospective. And I'm here to accompany all of you during that journey to make the 

best out of it.   

 

I'm looking forward to working with all of you and have an amazing school year 

2021/2022. 

 

 


